
The Susan G. Komen National Race for the Cure® will be held on 
Saturday, June 2. There will be street closures that may impact 
USDA personnel who desire to work in the Headquarters Complex 
over the weekend. The “Be Prepared” website at 
<http://www.usda.gov/da/beprepared/> contains a map depicting 
the street closures. 
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